
Billipp of The Kane Company sells 30,000 s/f industrial
building at 246 Calef Highway for $800,000
June 28, 2011 - Northern New England

The Kane Company sold an industrial property at 246 Calef Hwy. for $800,000. The 30,000 s/f
facility is sited on a 3 acre lot and was purchased by Robert Casella, a local business owner with a
growing business. The seller, Edmund Rene, had outgrown the building and had purchased a larger
facility in Somersworth. 
Peter Billipp represented the seller and procured the buyer.
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